












AUCTION GIFTS NEEDED 
Our parish school’s annual auction offers a 
variety of gifts for people to bid on through the 
silent and live auctions. In order to be 
successful, we need many gifts for bidding. 
 

After the holidays, if you find yourself with an 
extra Monopoly game, toaster, jewelry, 
perfume gift set, or other gifts you do not want 
or need, please consider donating it to our 
auction. Donations can be brought to the parish 
office (front door of the Rectory) or to the 
parish school when they resume classes on 
Monday, January 5. Thank you for considering 
donating gifts you do not want or need to our 
auction! Mark your calendar: Our 2015 
auction will be held on Saturday, March 21. 
For more info, contact Kate Darcy Hohenthal, 
Ed.D., St. Chris Advancement Director; 
darcyhohenthalk@saintchristopherschool.org. 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
and 

LABELS FOR EDUCATION 
Our parish school is most grateful for the number 
of Box Tops for Education coupons we receive 
each week from our parishioners! Did you know 
that our parish school is also collecting Labels 
for Education coupons which are available on 
products from Campbell’s, Post, Pepperidge 
Farms, and Swanson, just to name a few? Clipped 
coupons can be placed in our offertory baskets 
any weekend. Ask your friends to save them too! 

Here are examples of what to look for: 


